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Attn: Mr. Timothy Robinson 

Office of Real Estate 

Ohio Department of Natural Resources 

2045 Morse Road, E-2 

Columbus, Ohio 43229 

 

Dear Mr. Robinson: 

As a visitor of the Garber Nature Center in Preble County, I am writing to voice my strong support 

for the Preble County Park District’s 2025 NatureWorks grant application (31st Round) for their 

Garber Nature Center Improvement project of an Environmentally Friendly Restroom. 

The Preble County Park District has successfully fulfilled two NatureWorks Grants; however, it 

has been over a decade since they have received a NatureWorks grant. The second 

environmentally friendly restroom at the pavilion is very important for the convenience of the visitor 

experience to this park. 

I know that the Park District takes great pride in the maintenance and upkeep of their parks, 

including the previous pavilion project and the first environmentally friendly restroom constructed 

with NatureWorks funding over 12 years ago. 

I hope you will provide strong consideration for full NatureWorks funding for this deserving project.  

Sincerely, 

 

Name  


